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 First of all Toddler Town would like to thank all of our families that stopped by for family fun 

night last week. Our school had such a turn out and we wanted to show our appreciation for everyone's 

efforts and commitment. We all enjoyed great hot dogs from the hot dog carts while getting to know dif-

ferent families, staff and children. We had three rooms set up with different activities for the families to 

enjoy such as a dance room, coloring room and a game room. Everyone had such a great time and every-

one made new friendships and connections. Look forward to the next Family Fun Event coming up in Au-

gust, we will have flyers posted for everyone to see. Speaking of bringing families closer with bonds, lets 

not forget to please submit our recipes for our Toddler Town Cook Book so we can bring everyone a little 

closer. Please ask a teacher any questions you may have regarding the recipes. The sooner you submit the 

sooner we can create the book and share with everyone, Thank you. Parents please be sure to log into your 

ABCmouse website and try new fun activities with your child.  

You will find fun new lessons and games to try with your children 

and can 

even 

help 

them 

create an 

avatar 

that re-

sembles 

them.   

We hope to see all of our families at the next 

family fun event.  

Toddler Town and Families 
Coming Together 

TAKE NOTE 
 Make sure that your child  has  winter c lothes in his/her cubby and she/he  c omes  with appropriate  outdoor c lothes  (jackets , hat s , g loves,  boots).   Children without outdoor cl othes will  not be permitted to  go outside with their class.    

Upcoming Dates 

 
 CLOSED December 24th and 25th for Christmas 

Eve and Christmas Day 

 CLOSED December 31st and January 1st for New 

Year’s Eve and New Year’s Day 

TAKE NOTE 
 Tax forms for 2013 are ready and available in the office. Parents must first 

complete a 2014 Food Form and then they are able to receive their 2013 

tuition statement.  

 Check out the new videos of the children on the television in the entryway! 

TAKE NOTE 

 Please sign up for a parent-

teacher conference if you 

have not already 

 Some children will also be  

making transitions to a differ-

ent classroom 

 Keep an eye out for Family 

Fun Event dates.  

UPCOMING DATES 
 

 First day back to school for 

CPS schools will be Septem-

ber 2nd 2014  

 Don’t forget to register your 
children for first grade  



Mr. Temok’s Guppies Class  3 and 4-year-olds 

Liberty Hats 

Ms. Jackie and Ms. Lee’s Teddy Bears Class  2-year-olds  
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Last month was fun 
with the red, white, 
and blue 4th of  July 
experience. The chil-
dren also enjoyed be-
ing outdoors. This 
month we will contin-
ue enjoying the out-
doors as well as work 
on our 5 senses. Each 
week we will focus on 
a specific sense and 

do activities pertain-
ing to them. In addi-
tion, we will continue 
to do our everyday 
lesson on colors, 
shapes, the alphabet, 
numbers, etc. Parents 
this month we will al-
so be holding confer-
ences to go over your 
child’s progress. 
Please make time to 

see us so we can dis-
cuss any progress or 
areas of  work that 
your child may need. 
Happy August!  

Ms. Jackie and Ms. 
Lee 

In the month of July we 

adopted our Fish named 

Blue for the students. We 

had beach week. With the 

weather nice the students 

were able to enjoy a picnic 

day for 4th of July, Inde-

pendence Day, we also 

made a paper fireworks.  

Finally, we focused on the 

Five Senses. 

In the month of August we 

will have a camping day.  

The kids love of the beach 

week so I will bring it back 

in a different unit using 

different topics. We also 

will be learning about our 

Solar System. I want to say 

“Thank for the support 

that I have received from 

parents to do the activities 

in the Guppies classroom”.  

Mr. Temok  

Outside Class Picnic 

Ms. Selina and Ms. Irene’s Butterflies Class 3-year-olds 

this month, I am so proud 

of what the children have 

grasped and created on 

their own.  This upcoming 

month the children will 

focus more on writing 

their names and identifying 

the letters that are in their 

names. We will work on 

counting the letters in our 

Hello Parents,  

The month of July we 

work on the children's 

names, becoming comfort-

able with new friends in 

our classroom as well as 

reviewing colors and mix-

ing colors to make new 

colors. We had so much 

fun with paint activities 

names and identifying their 

names when they see them 

written. Parents please don’t 
forget to attend a parent-

teacher conference. This is 

the last month of summer so 

enjoy with your loved ones 

and have fun family adven-

tures.  

Ms. Selina and Ms. Irene 
Mixing Colors 
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Ms. Taga’s Bears Class  4 and 5-year-olds 

Ms. Megan’s Koalas Class  5-year-olds 

Writing Music Notes 

dren were asked to create 

their own music master 

piece.  

 For the month of August, 

we will be preparing for the 

new school year. I will be 

introducing new children 

into the routine of the class, 

preparing the older students 

for first grade, and redesign-

ing the room.  

Parents, I will be holding 

parent teacher conferences 

Hi Parents! 

Wow the summer has gone 

by in a blink of an eye! We 

had an exciting month of 

learning. Our class learned 

all about different types of 

music, artists, and instru-

ments. We got experience 

the rich culture of music 

that is play around the 

world. Here is one project 

the children created during 

small group time. The chil-

To recap the month of 

July , we continued with 

our study of opposites 

and celebrated the 4th of 

July.  For the month of 

August, we will continue 

our opposites and cover 

same/different, sequenc-

ing and rhyming.  We will 

also continue our summer 

projects using summer 

related collage materials.  

Outdoors, we will contin-

ue water play using fish 

and sea animals and enjoy 

outdoors with our new 

play materials.  We will 

also be having confer-

ences.  These will be an-

nounced at a later date.  It 

should be a fabulous 

month!  

Ms. Taga 

Sand Art 

Ms. Barber’s Bumble Bees Class  3 and 4-year-olds 

Shaving Cream and Paint 

system for our classroom, 

so stay tune to see that pro-

ject in our classroom. In 

addition, we also will be 

going over safety tips about 

driving and working on 

different transportation 

that the students see, hear, 

or drive in every day. Final-

ly, parents please check 

cubbies for daily news and 

homework packages. All 

In the month of July the 

students focused on the 

Five Senses- sight, smell, 

hearing, taste, and touch. 

Also we learned how to 

write a few new words and 

worked on the letter S for 

Sense. In the month of Au-

gust we will be working on 

the solar system. Learning 

about the different planets 

and making our on solar 

homework must be turned 

in on due date and it 

should be placed in the 

purple homework bas-

ket that was just added 

to the classroom. Also 

I encourage all parents 

to PLEASE let your 

child do his or her 

homework by themselves, 

please and Thank You. 

Ms. Barber 

the first 2 weeks in August. 

A sign up sheet had been 

placed near the sign out ar-

ea. If you have any questions 

or concerns please see me 

and I will be happy to help. 

Thank You and I Look For-

ward To A Great School 

Year With the Class of 2015! 

Good Luck to the class of 

2014, Ms. Megan 


